
 
F.R.O.G. – Fully Rely On God) 

Isaiah 26:3 – 4  

You keep him in perfect peace whose mind is stayed on you, 

because he trusts in you. Trust in the Lord forever, 

for the Lord God is an everlasting rock. 
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Thank you from the  

bottom of my heart for  

your generosity in participating 

in all the treats, 

 meals, and gifts cards  

that I received for  

Teacher Appreciation Week.   

I am totally blessed! It has 

been my privilege to  

teach your child this year. 

I love each and  

every one of them. 

 

 
May 24 – Fun Day at School    
Bounce Houses and water 
slide – Please return 
permission slip by May 12. 
 
May 25 – Award Ceremony in 
class 1:15 p.m. – Parents 
welcome. 
 
May 26 – Honor Roll Chapel 
Last day of school 
Half Day 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
• Review Phonics Charts 9, 

10, 11, 12, 13 in Handbook 

for Reading. 

• Test on Phonics and 

Spelling List 28-May 7.   

• Spelling List 29 words due 

Friday. Study daily.   

 

 
 

READING 
 

Please check your child’s 
assignment book for the pages 
required for homework. Please 
have them practice the pages to 
themselves and then read them 
with expression to you.  
 
 

 

Handwriting 
Encourage your child to work 
carefully daily on seatwork.  We 
are also doing creative writing 

in class.  😊   

BIBLE 

 
*Last verse for the year* 

 
Verse due May 17 

Ephesians 4:32- Be kind 
and compassionate to 
one another, forgiving 
each other, just as in 

Christ God forgave you 
 

 

 
 

• Test on Wednesdays  

• Please review daily 

the yellow Math 

Review Sheet.  The 

students should know 

all the facts. 

 

This week: 
• Try this website for 

math practice:  
www.harcourtschool.
com/activity/thats_a_
fact/ 
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